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BILL TOPIC: UTE REPRESENTATIVES FOR TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Summary of Legislation

The bill alters the membership of the Statewide Transportation Advisory Committee (STAC)
to include as full-fledged, voting members one representative from the Southern Ute Tribe and one
representative from the Ute Mountain Ute Tribe.  

Background

The STAC provides advice to the Colorado Department of Transportation on transportation
system needs, and reviews and comments on all regional transportation plans.  There is currently
one Southern Ute Tribe and one Ute Mountain Ute Tribe representative serving on the STAC;
however, these representatives are non-voting members.  All STAC members, regardless of their
voting status, receive expense reimbursement for their work on the STAC.

Assessment

The bill does not change the revenue or expenditures for any agency of state or local
government.  For this reason, the bill is assessed as having no fiscal impact.

Effective Date

The bill takes effect August 10, 2016, if the General Assembly adjourns on May 11, 2016,
as scheduled, and no referendum petition is filed.
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The revenue and expenditure impacts in this fiscal note represent changes from current law under the bill for each fiscal
year.  For additional information about fiscal notes, please visit: www.colorado.gov/fiscalnotes.


